
 

 

 

RELEASE MAY 20th, 2017 – MORNING - ELECTION OF THE SUPERIOR GENERAL 
 
It's sister Mary Maria Mabel Spagnuolo the Superior General of the Little Missionary Sisters of Charity, founded by San 
Luigi Orione. 
 
The day began at 9.00 am with the prayer to the Holy Spirit: Vieni Creator (Come Creator). Then the assembly moved 
to the hall for the vote of the Superior General, which, as outlined in the Constitutions, has to be elected by an absolute 
majority, has to be at least 40 years old and have professed Perpetual Vows for at least 10 years. 
 
After the proclamation of the election by the President or Vice-President of the Chapter, the assembly went to the 
chapel for the thanksgiving song of the Te Deum. 
 
The new Superior General will be in office for 6 years. 
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